
From: Keith Spycher  
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 9:16 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Special FDIC Insurance Assessment 
  
I would like to voice my opposition to a special assessment by the FDIC is proposing.  
You are impairing smaller, strong banks because of mismanagement of some larger 
banks.  This added expense could irreparably damage the smaller community banks.  
 
   
Keith Spycher 
Assistant Vice President 
Financial Services Department 
139 E Broadway St 
Mount Pleasant MI  48858-2312 
 
 


